outlook.office.com





■ Delete Junk









From: John Helmer < jhelmer@escondido.org>

Date: Thu, Jul 28, 2016 at 4:55 PM

Subject: Safari Highlands Ranch Information To: John Helmer < jhelmer@escondido.org>

Cc: Jay Petrek < jpetrek@escondido.org >, Bill Martin < bmartin@escondido.org >

Your name and email address were provided to the City of Escondido with the request that you be notified of any activity regarding the proposed Safari Highlands Ranch project. Concordia Homes, the Safari Highlands Ranch applicant, also sends out periodic newsletters. If you wish to receive these newsletters directly from Concordia Homes, please respond tohttp://safarihighlandsranch.net/newsletter-sign-up/ which is a website managed by them. The City is not involved in the content of any of Concordia's newsletters. Those who choose not receive updates directly from Concordia will continue to receive updates including notifications of any public meetings or hearings from the City. You will be receiving a project update from us very soon. Thank you.

John Helmer Consultant (760) 839-4543 Planning Division 201 North Broadway Escondido, CA 92025 www.escondido.org